
      
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
The Aitkin Public Schools Transportation Department will be using a  Bus Stop app called Stopfinder, for the 2023-2024 School 
Year.  Stopfinder is the easy to use, all-in-one app that allows you to have the most accurate information about your child’s bus 
schedule at anytime from anywhere. In addition to displaying your child’s transportation information, Stopfinder features push 
notifications and a private messaging feature that will allow you to communicate directly with the Aitkin Schools 
Transportation Department. Please make sure the school has up to date information including a valid email address. If you 
have not received an invitation to join Stopfinder or have questions, feel free to call Michelle Alcox-Larson @ 218-429-0241 
(Bus Garage) or 218-831-0824 (Cell Phone).  If you are unsure if your information is up to date please feel free to reach out to 
the office staff and they can verify for you.  We look forward to using this program, to communicate bus information more 
efficiently.   
 
Stopfinder, can be downloaded free from the App Store or Google Play. Stopfinder will require an invite and registration 
through the district prior to accessing your child’s transportation schedule.  
 
Thank you, 
Aitkin Schools Transportation Department 
 

                                  
  

 
 

 

 


